Hilltown Township Supervisors Meeting

December 27, 1982

The meeting was called to order by the Chairman,Vincent
Pischl. The treasurer's report was read by Mrs. Gutekunst and
approved by Mary Lockard and seconded by Ed Wentz. The bills as
presented in the amount of $8,472.83 were approved for payment
by Mary Lockard and seconded by Ed Wentz. The minutes of the
previous meeting were reviewed and approved as mritten.

Mr. Wynn presented the subdivision plan of John Cooney
of Highland Park Road. The Planning Commission had recommended
approval of same. Mary Lockard made the motion to approve this
plan subject to the dedication of Highland Park Road, seconded by
Ed Wentz. Mr, Wynn had sent a letter to Vernon Horn about the
drainage problem at the Skunk Hollow Quazry and he reported that
they have already begun work on the swale to eliminate this prob-
lem. Bob had spoken to Mr, Boland about the pole which has to
be removed at the end of the drive into Highpoint Farms. Mr.
Beland is pursueing this with P.P.& L. and will have the pole re-
moved as soon as possible,

Mr. Wynn had received a copy of Perkasie Borough's
storm management ordinance for review but he contacted George
Spotts and now has a copy of the Radnor Township Ordinance. He
will review and report at the next meeting.

Bob reported that he and Chief Egly has issued a citation
to Mr. Handschu on Tuesday, Dec. 22nd as he now had 4 unlicensed
vehicles on his property. Mr. Pischl asked about fines, and Bob
reported fine should not exceed $1000.00.

Not more information on Solid Waste Management. Because
of the holidays, no more progress at this time on the report of
John Fowler and the test well. This will be followed up by Bob,

Mr. Wilson reported that the new Zening Ordinance ‘and
new Comprehensive Plan should be ready for presentation to the
supervigsors at the Jan. 10th meeting and be ready for public
hearing on Jan. 24th. Mr, Wilson also reported that he has re-
ceived two sample ordinances and are reviewing in order to estab-
lish a police for removing vehicles from the road during a snow
emergency. No more information on the progress at Moylan Ender-
prise.

Mrs. Gutekunst reported on the final budget for the year
1985, The General Fund Budget is $720,078.12, State Fund Budget is
$131,432,18 and the Federal Revenue Budget is $79,569.33, Notion
made by Ed Wentz and seconded by Mary Lockard to adept this budget
for the year, 1983,

Mr, Dan Owens reported on the Town Watch Program. He
said that at the present time we have 1 town watch person for
every 139 persons, They have now incorporated and are known as
the Hilltown Township Town Watch, Inc., a non-profit organization.
They will be soliciting funds from the residents and will also
be putting up signs. He indicated that he would like to contact
Tom Buzby about thSNPTacing of these signs. At this time, Chief
Egly presented Mr.Owens with an award, "Service to Mankind" for
his geeat work organizing the Town Watch.

Mr. Robert Burrage reported that the Planning Commission
elected Jack Fox, Chairman and Charles Barclay, gecretary.

Nothing new from "Help", Meeting adjourned.

Respectfully submitted,

Dorothy Gutekunst

Mrs. Gutekunst told the supervisors that if they have
any resolutions to present at the County Convention, to please
have them ready By 1-20-83 as the convention is to be held on

February 5th.



